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Chair Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association 

Member of 

BCAAC

This application seeks to extend an extension that was finally granted in 1998 following three years of 

applications, revisions, withdrawn plans etc.   The size and accommodation of the original house has already 

been substantially enlarged.   In addition permission was granted in 2007 for a garden pavilion that provides 

further living space.

The introduction of two rooflights over the dining room will be the source of light pollution for the flats above 

and possibly neighbours.

The proposed addition is visible, like the rest of the house, during winter months at least, from Primrose Hill.
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